From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:08:55 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 5:02 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment —

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
Ron Novakowski

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Sad to hear when we are in a COVID-19 Pandemic.
Believe Hydro-One is over charging now as it is.

-- Attachment --





